
Notice to Patients of Aubrey D. Calhoun, Stephen D. Ferguson and John McGuinness 

 

  

Drs. Calhoun, Ferguson and McGuinness have left Mooresville Internal Medicine 

Associates and Atrium Health to practice with Lake Norman Medical Group, Internal Medicine 

Mooresville.  You may contact them at: 

 

 137 Professional Park Drive 

Suite A 

Mooresville, NC 28117 

 Telephone: 704-660-2634 

 www.lakenormanmedicalgroup.com 

 

 

 Dr. Patrick Fry remains with Mooresville Internal Medicine Associates and he and Drs. 

Martin English and Jess Wagner are available to continue your care.  To schedule an appointment, 

please contact Mooresville Internal Medicine Associates at: 

 

 170 Medical Park Drive, Suite 140A 

 Mooresville, NC 28117 

 Telephone:  704-663-4443 

 my.atriumhealth.org 

 

 Patients have a choice of health care providers and may choose from whom to receive 

medical care. 

 

  

 


